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NOTICE OF BOARD MEMBER 

ATTENDANCE AT EVENT 

 

ROXBOROUGH VILLAGE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that three or more members of the Board of Directors 
of the ROXBOROUGH VILLAGE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT, State of 

Colorado, will attend landscape walk on June 9, 2025 at 3:00 PM. Though no formal 

meeting will be held, three or more Board members may be present at the site visit. 

Matters that impact the District will likely be discussed by everyone in attendance, 
including District staff, Board members, and the public.   No Board action on any 

District matter will be taken.   

 
If you have any questions concerning this issue, please contact the District Board 

office at 303-987-0835, from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE ROXBOROUGH VILLAGE METROPOLITAN 

DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS. 

 

 

Ephram Glass, President 
 


